
Walpole Island

McDougall & B. 30 Apl R. construction of the proposed

new wharf has been referred $14,9849

to the Dept of Public Works 184

letter from Albert Sahauj, No 58.

and owner of lots No C.XVIII.in

"which he Complains of a road

being put through his farm 17759

under the new survey etc

11. May "number of Copies of the Rules

& Regulations passed by the 274. 340.

Chippewas of Walsole Island 147.

Williams Lake

Bell. E.

28 April 1909 - 11 May 1909, (R.G. 10, Volume 5237)
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